Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Building Code Administrators and Inspectors Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Building Code Administrators and Inspectors has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by James Schock on August 17, 2015. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition:
The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Volume 41, No. 176, of the September 10, 2015, Florida Administrative Register. Petitioner seeks a declaratory statement as to what licensing is required to install and inspect sprinklers that are installed under the Florida Building Code - Residential Plumbing Section P2904. The Board’s Order, filed on December 21, 2015, declines to answer the Petition for Declaratory Statement because the questions posed may not be answered as they concern a topic beyond the scope of the Board's authority.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting Robyn Barineau, Executive Director, Board of Building Code Administrators and Inspectors, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0783, (850)717-1394, Robyn.Barineau@myfloridalicense.com.
